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Henry R. Silverman, III, M.D. License No. 34-20317-01
3939 Monroe Street Docket No. 030-18243
Suite 123 AMS No. 90-0078
Toledo, OH 43606

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 26, 1990, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter dated
October 12, 1990. In the last para 9raph of your letter you state, "I hope
that you find this note and enclosures helpful and complete so that the
violations may be rescinded." In a telephone conversation between Mr. Gary
Shear of my staff and your associate Dr. Michael Kuehne on November 14, 1990,
this statement and its meaning was discussed. Dr. Kuehne indicated that you
were not disputing the violation but that you were expressing confidence that
the actions described in your letter would bring you back into compliance with
your NRC license and not actually requesting rescission of the violation.

Our review of the corrective actions described in your letter appear adequate
and will be examined during future NRC inspections.

If you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact me at (708)
790-5721.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
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